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November 3 ,2009

1453 North Road Street
Elizabeth City, North Carolina 27909

(2521338-252'l

Dear Paul,
Thank you for your sharing of our Faith through music

and dialogue. Your songs blessed everyone, old and young,

during Mass and in concert. Your moving story of your

Faith journey made us all reflect on our pilgrimage in Faith.
I know that we will be calling on you againto 'Spread

the Good News' here tnBlizabeth City, North Carolina.
May God continue to bless you and your wonderful

work.

Director of Religious Education
Holy Family Parish
Elizabeth City, North Carolina


